
Magnet Applications are open! 

 
Important Points: 

• Magnet application window has been extended to January 

26, 2021. 

• There will not be an Open House for Magnet Programs.  This 

year schools will use Information Videos.  So, make sure you 

view the school’s informational video, which should be 

located on their website and on the application page. 

• Please check each school’s requirements. They vary from 

school to school. 

• If you are an 8th grader, let Ms. Bryan know which high 

schools you are applying to. 

• If you are a 6th or 7th grader, interested in our magnet 

program, please go and apply. We would love to have you! 

• Make you complete the application.  Incomplete applications 

will not be accepted. 

 

The magnet applications will close  

January 26, 2021 

Website:  https://apps.muscogee.k12.ga.us/ 

https://apps.muscogee.k12.ga.us/

